
 

Memorandum 21-027 
TO:     MAYOR CASTNER AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

THROUGH:  ROB DUMOUCHEL, CITY MANAGER 

FROM:    DAVID BERRY, LIBRARY DIRECTOR 

DATE:   JANUARY 28, 2021 

SUBJECT:  AWARD OF CONTRACT TO SHERMAN TECHNOLOGIES, LLC FOR SECURITY  
  CAMERAS 

In late 2020, the City solicited bids to replace the existing security cameras at the Homer Public 
Library and the Homer Airport.  

In January 2021, the City selected Sherman Technologies,  as the bidder best able to meet the 
requirements of the project. 

The detailed plan presented by Sherman Technologies meets all the specifications laid out in 
the Request for Proposals. The selection committee unanimously regarded it as the best 
choice among the submissions. 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

Adopt the resolution awarding Sherman Technologies the contract to supply and install 
security cameras and supporting equipment at the Homer Public Library and Homer Airport. 


